Please Suppert The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,

s ~ (]

Printed Name -

City, State, Zip

2201 Darwin Road = Madison, Wi = 53704
info@riverfoodpantry.org = (608) 442-8815 + riverfoodpantry.org
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,

Signhture

2201 Darwin Road » Madison, W « 53704
info@riverfoodpantry.org » (608) 442-8815 » riverfoodpantry.org
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

T urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I'urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!

Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

T'urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
- my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!

Dear Alder,

I'wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the ’
consjrruction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madls.on’s.north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record
The Rlver 1s a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater ’
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the

1 1,090+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as F ood Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning thei_r facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the’commumty support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
peedegi to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus
nvesting in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current sewicés——it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

Turge you to support this funding amendment, which will
my family. ’ witl mean so much to me and

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

T'urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

T'urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!

Dear Alder,

1 wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed' 2023 bufﬁet atmfiﬁgment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and. Qarter, alloca‘gmg $1 million to
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The R}ver Food Pantrykon "
Madison’s north side. A well-established organ'matlon with a proven tract -record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout_ thfe gre;itﬁr
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Mqreoyer, the majority 0 e:f
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas the}‘t the City o )
M;dison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) er_lsure_the 1ong-;1erm statﬁhty
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve t1 g overathan
capacity and efficiency of their operations. Thq proposed faghty Wof\rl trrrllloilelre
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the s_ustalnable in a; . c
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the futurte. ;1086,8”_it y
investing in this project is not just about avoiding j[he l.oss of current serv

about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!

Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

Turge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely, _ ,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Signature 7
40(/7 e F/@w«u SCU
Printed Name

T Ay shon (poey Apl. (o

Address

(JL S3597

(A)(\ Aadgs, Voo

City, State, Zip

2201 Darwin Road * Madison, Wl » 53704
info@riverfoodpantry.org « (608) 442-8815 « riverfoodpantry.org

v THE

| RIVER

-~ FOOD PANTRY

Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!

Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,

sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

Turge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

L urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!

Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).

2

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians. ‘

T'urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me anc
my family,

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!

Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 bufiget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority Qf the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility \yould more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Th}lS, .
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

[ urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

. /
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Please Support The River With Me!

Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,

Signature .
’ - r
Y i sy ™ P~ 1
P e 2 Yy A o W T
[P e, 12X O R P R
Printed Name ' {0
P —~ P
NI P D= 3NY
/ A v I i / o o~
S | . /Ig‘ 7 ¥ /ii jﬁ Jj ﬁ\) d }; (\B) {
Address ! )

o tohidare L idr 531G

City, State, Zip J !

2201 Darwin Road « Madison, Wi = 53704
info@riverfoodpantry.org « (608) 442-8815 « riverfoodpantry.org



e THE

RNER

FOOD PANTRY

Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

1 urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I ' wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

l'urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and

my family.
Sincerel
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

T urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely, .- . Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!

Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).
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By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

Iurge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.
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